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STATEMENT BY THE DELEGATION OF THE REPUBLIC OF INDONESIA
AT THE 36th SESSION OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP
CONSIDERATION OF THE UPR REPORT OF MARSHALL ISLANDS 
(9 November 2020)

Thank you, Madam President,

Indonesia thanks the Delegation of Marshall Islands for the presentation of their national report.

As fellow members of the Human Rights Council Indonesia acknowledged the commitment of Marshall Islands and their contribution to uphold the primacy of human rights in international plane. 

Indonesia commend Marshall Islands for the progress achieved since the second review cycle particularly with the incorporation of core human rights principles in their national legislation through the ratification of ICCPR, ICESCR, Convention against Torture, CERD and other legislative measures.

Indonesia recommends: 

1. To further strengthen the intern-governmental committee based on the Human Rights Committee Act 2015 with a view to establish national human rights institutions compliant with the Paris Principles to support the implementation of the ratified core human rights treaties.

2. Continue efforts to provide healthcare through programs to educate the public and to address the risks of diabetes and communicable diseases.

3. Continue to actively involved in international technical assistance cooperation in improving human rights protection in the area of climate change and environmentally sound waste management, and combatting human trafficking, slavery and other human rights abuses.

We wish the Government of Marshall Islands a successful review.

Thank you. 
